
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: Donna Oberg 

CC: Scott Ney 

From: Elizabeth Janowiak 

Date: June 3, 2014 

Re: Security Camera Additions 

 

Please submit this purchase request to the BOE for the June 9
th

 meeting.   
 

As part of our ongoing efforts to maintain and improve the security of our district 

buildings, we are requesting BOE consent for the purchase and installation of additional 

security cameras and supporting technology to manage and store the associated video. 

These added building cameras are a continuation of our overall security and technology 

plan; the number, type, and building location are aligned with identified needs.   

 

The buildings and camera quantities identified in this project implementation are: Boiler 

House (2), CESC (1), FES (3), Friendship Station (2), GMSN (2), GMSS (1), HES (4), 

HSS (3), MCS (2), WAS (2), WES (3). 

 

These added building cameras will be incorporated into our previously installed video 

management software; however an additional video server and adequate storage space 

will be added to maximize efficiency of the video system without impacting network 

capacity. 

 

The total cost to add the 25 cameras is $65,967.   

The cost for the server/ network components is $16,433. 

 

Purchases totaling $82,400 will be made to Pentegra Systems to implement this phase of 

our security plan.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elizabeth Janowiak 

Director of Technology 

Geneva School District 

304 

227 N. Fou 

227 N. Fourth Street 

Geneva, Illinois 60134 

630/463-3070 

630/463-3079 (fax) 

 


